Wood, Gregﬁg

From: karin spitfire <kspit@gwi.net>

Sent: Sunday, October 28, 2018 4:52 PM

To: Wood, Gregg

Subject: [EXTERNAL SENDER] Re Nordic Aqua Farms and Whole Oceans DEP permits

1} Both of them will be discharging into the Penobscot Bay... so the impact of these discharges should be considered
together, rather than separately or sequentially. The bay is one ecosphere, not separated fences or walls or laws, the
impact of both if approve will impact the hay.

2) Please set standards for pesticides, germicides eic that maybe given to the fish.

3) Please have standards set and evaluated by scientists whe have nothing o gain from these aquaculture companies.

| think you should deny both permits on the basis that this kind of thinking is exactly the same kind of thinking that has
gotten us to our current crisis of lack of fish in the ocean and polluted waters.

thanks

karin spitfire

p.0. box 53
beifast, me 04915







